
Reminder!Reminder!
Gila River Health Care’s 

Administrative Offices, Outpatient Clinics, 
and Pharmacy will be

CLOSED

For any information on services open during the 
holiday, please call GRHC’s main line  

(520) 562-3321. 

LABOR DAY
Monday, September 5th

Normal business hours will resume Tuesday, 9/6/22.

NATIVE AMERICAN DAY
Friday, September 16th

Normal business hours will resume Monday, 9/19/22.


